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I have been voting by mail for 25 years now, or since the option was introduced, 

voted on and adopted in Oregon. I am now 78 years young and why change this 

method which has been working Very Well since its initiation? I STRONGLY 

OPPOSE changing the system to in-person voting for many reasons, mainly that this 

method has made it easier for folks to exercise their Constitutional Right to Vote. It's 

easy and seamless! Republicans want to "fix" something that is not broken, but those 

are their marching orders from Washington D.C. and now they want to mess with 

State Rights as well. DO NOT let Republicans get away with this!!! I would like my 

Representatives in Oregon to OPPOSE this idiotic idea and nip it right in the bud! I 

will vote "NO" if presented the choice on my ballot and I know the majority of 

Oregonians who are "informed" will do the same. NO NO NO on SB 210!!!    

     C. Ivy 


